
Fierté Multi Academy Trust  

Ankermoor Primary Academy 
Rene Road, Bolehall, Tamworth. Staffordshire. B77 3NW 

01827 213780. Email: office@ankermoor.org 

Headteacher: Mr Simon Russell 

 

 

 

 

 

 Learn Together, Achieve Together 

 

 

 

Fierte Festival 2022 – Queen’s Jubilee 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Don’t forget we have our jubilee celebrations next week, as follows: 

 

Monday 23rd May: Children and Staff are welcome to dress in clothes from the 

1980’s and children will have the option of ordering jubilee lunch on Parent Pay 

(see menu and text sent 17th May 2022). 

 

Thursday 26th May: Buffet style lunch – to be ordered on Parent Pay (see menu 

and text - to follow). 

 

Friday 27th May (Weather permitting): Children to wear red, white and 

blue. Families invited into school at 12:30pm for a Street Party / Picnic lunch on 

the field, so that we can celebrate together, as follows: 

 

- Parents/families to bring own picnic if attending 

- Children can either bring their own packed lunch; order a lunch on Parent pay 

or eat parents’ picnic together 

 

There may also be a surprise from our school council linked to a treasure hunt!  

 

Remember, this is a fun week for our children; we want them to enjoy the 

celebrations.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

All the staff at Ankermoor 
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